Meridian Elementary PTO Meeting Agenda



Meeting called to order at	6:00 PM	Meeting ended at	7:08 PN

- 1. President Report (Rochelle)
 - Meeting room & time reserved with building, updated contact list, red Nicky folders ordered for school
- 2. Principal Update (Sarah) Stacey filled in for Sarah. Tornado warning went well, there is a new 2nd grade classroom, numbers of students at an all-time high
- 3. Vice President (Breeann)

PTO Locker, tumblers and water bottle ideas discussed. November online sales discussed.

4. Treasurer Report (Kelly)

Account update Tax exemption

5. Secretary Report (Nicki)

Welcome back gifts – pocketbac antibacterial hand sanitizers for all teachers, staff and paraprofessionals. Also gifted \$10 Cottage Creamery gift cards to Principal, Vice Principal and Melissa in the cafeteria.

Received a quote back from McCreadie sales for HoCo gear. Quote in for long sleeve hooded t-shirts for both youth (19.90) and adult (20.90) per shirt, youth clock block t-shirts (9.00) and pom beanie hats (10.00). Prices included screen print and embroidery. Also still looking for temporary tattoos to order.

6. Fall Fundraiser (Erin)

Kick off October 4-20th, Delivery November 12th?

Prizes? Sarah Harris, Katie Roebuck and Kearsten looking into getting donations. Ideas?

Pizza party to highest avg/student class, Meridian swag bag with each prize?

- 7. Spring Fundraiser (Katie) will review later
- 8. Newsletter (Sarah) will work on

Volunteer Coordinator (vacant)

Parents/Visitors/Guests – Katie brought it to Stacey's attention HS students using foul language while over at elementary getting on buses

Teacher Updates – asked if we would still do the \$50 credit to the teachers, committee approved

Old Business - Ice Cream Social - special thanks to Katie and Great Lakes Ice Cream Company

New Business – Donuts with Dudes was voted on by board, decided to cancel this year due to COVID concerns. Welcome Kearsten to volunteer coordinator and thanks to Sarah for taking on publicity as well!